23rd  Slovenian-Croatian Crystallographic Meeting

Hotel Plesnik, Logar Valley, Slovenia,  June 18th–22nd 2014
Every year the crystallographers from different countries meet at the annual Slovenian-Croatian / Croatian-Slovenian Crystallographic Meeting to present their work and exchange the ideas in multiple areas of research involving crystallography. The 23rd consecutive Meeting is organized jointly by the Faculty of Chemistry and Chemical Technology, University of Ljubljana and the Croatian Crystallographic Association, under the auspices of University of Ljubljana and promoted by the Slovenian Chemical Society. The meeting is financially supported by Ministry of High Education, Science and Technology - Slovenian Research Agency, Republic of Slovenia.

The official language of the Meeting is English.
There is NO registration fee.

The SCCM 2014 will be held in the Hotel Plesnik, Logar Valley, Slovenia, from Wednesday to Sunday, June 18th-22nd 2014. 

The Chairs of the Meeting are Anton Meden (Ljubljana) and Stanko Popović (Zagreb).

The meeting will celebrate IYCr2014, The International Year of Crystallography, proclaimed by the General Assembly of the United Nations.
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Registration and abstact submission

To register for the participation at the SCCM 2014 please fill in the application form and send it to SloCro23@fkkt.uni-lj.si not later than May 15th. The hotel reservation should be done separately at the hotel via E-mail hotel@plesnik.si.

There will be five Plenary lectures of 1 hour (45+15 minutes). The remaining time will be used for short oral presentations (10, 15 or 20 minutes) of the participants. The abstract of each presentation should be submitted by presenting authors to SloCro23@fkkt.uni-lj.si not later than June 1st 2014 The abstract must be written in English on an A4 sheet (210 mm x 297 mm) inside the frame 150 mm x 230 mm. The authors are strongly encouraged to follow the attached Abstract template. There will be no poster section. It is strongly recommended that each registered participant submits only one abstract. However, the participant can also be a co-author of abstracts submitted by other registered participants. The registration is compulsory, because the Organizing Committee would, for organizing purposes, really like to know the exact number of participants in advance.

